On Saturday, November 8th, from 9:00 am to 11:30 am, the Ocean City
Development Corporation (OCDC) and its Clean-Up Committee will
be holding its 2™ annual "Ocean City Clean Sweep" to pick up litter
and debris scattered around downtown Ocean City between the Inlet
and 17" Street. The OCDC is requesting volunteers, business groups,
and schools to volunteer for this year's Clean Sweep. The OCDC is a
nonprofit organization charged with revitalizing downtown Ocean

City. Last year's event was a success and resulted in many trash bags
being filled.

Volunteers will walk the streets of downtown Ocean City picking up
trash, litter, and cigarette butts left over from this summer. Gloves,
rakes, and trash bags will be provided. The Town of Ocean City will
provide the dumpster. The Ocean City Fire Department and its cadets
will be spraying clean several downtown streets.

All participants will receive a free shirt. A lunch will be provided to
volunteers. The base and meeting location for the cleanup event will be
the OCDC office at 108 Dorchester Street in downtown Ocean City.
Prizes will also be awarded.

If interested in volunteering please contact the OCDC at (410) 289-
7739.



